



Garmony Day

COMO PS

Harmony Day Celebration - Friday, 21st March

Dear Como Primary School Families,
We are excited to celebrate Harmony Day on
Friday, 21st March. This special day is about
inclusivity, respect, and celebrating the rich cultural
diversity that makes our community so wonderful.

Dress Up for Harmony

Students are encouraged to wear:

Traditional clothing that represents their culture

The colour of harmony—orange

<u>Important Reminder</u>

There is no cost involved in this celebration.

This event also connects with our Virtue of the Week for Week 8: "Tolerance", reinforcing the importance of understanding and appreciating different cultures and perspectives.

Thank you for your support in making Harmony Day a meaningful and joyful celebration for our students.